








BRIGHTER BUNGO CLEAN-UP

Do your bit, Sunday 10th November, 11-1

There was such a great turn out for our June Brighter Bungo, with enthusiastic adults and children wielding
their litter pickers and making a huge difference to our back lanes. There were even a couple of volunteers
from outside Strathbungo who saw the posters and liked the idea so much they decided to join in. It was a

Sunday morning full of sunshine and good cheer.

We can’t be sure of the weather for November, other than to guarantee that it will be colder, but that makes it
all the more important to have a good sized group to get through the work in less time. The pick up point will
be covered from 11 - 1, but you don’t need to be there for the duration, you can make quite an impact in half
an hour. You’ll find us outside Bossa (same venue, different name every time, it seems!)

Please come along and do your bit. This is the kind of thing that really makes Strathbungo the 22nd coolest

neighbourhood in the world.

THE BINS, THE BINS

T'll always remember the day the grey bins arrived. We
were sitting in a cafe outside Bayonne Cathedral when
I became aware of activity on the street’s WhatsApp.
The new grey bins had been uncere-moniously
unloaded and while Strathbungo may be currently the
22nd best place to live, it is not immune to a bit of bin
bedlam. A kind neighbour rescued one for us and so
our journey into more streamlined recycling began.

Glasgow aims to being a zero-waste city, and carbon
neutral by 2030. To help achieve this goal, Glasgow’s
recycling services are falling in line with Scottish
guidance and changes made by other councils.

The new grey bin is essentially for recycling pots, tubs,
food trays, plastic wrapping, carrier bags, food and
drink cartons, empty aerosols, plastic bottles, metal
and plastic biscuit tins and film lids — all washed of
course. The blue bin is now only for paper, card and
cardboard. Collected every four weeks, the new bin
should ensure more recycling opportunities.

GCC has published a very useful leaflet but there is a
slightly ominous warning lurking in its pages. A
Contamination Amnesty will only last four weeks - so
it's already over! From now, wrong items in the wrong
bin will not be emptied, the bin will be tagged and you
will receive a letter or maybe even a visit to explain
what you’ve done wrong. I'm not sure how the random
dropping of items into bins by passers-by will be
treated by the Council or quite where the can of worms
this opens up will eventually be recycled.

However the first collection of grey bins was made this
morning and so far, so good. If only the same could
happen with the glass collection...

SUPPORT US

Want to support our work?

Make a single donation, or give monthly or
annually with PayPal or a credit/debit
card. Scan the code for our PayPal portal.

Thanks from the team!
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We'd like to take a moment to thank the
contributors and volunteers who make the
Strathbungo Society newsletter possible this
quarter, including: Paola Rezilli, Imelda Devlin,
Marianne Harper, Andrew Downie.

Would you like to get involved? Please reach
out if you have a story idea or creative piece to
feature in our next issue.

If you're interested in contributing, please send
your story to news@strathbungo.co.uk with your
name and contact information.

Advertising enquiries welcome.




